
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

We hope that your children are now feeling well settled into Year 5 and are enjoying 

the new topics that they have been exploring.  

Meet the Teacher 

As we have been unable to host a normal ‘Meet the Teacher’ event, we have compiled 

short welcome videos, as well as a booklet, for you. These can be found on the school’s 

website, which is linked below. 

       https://sites.google.com/coppice.worcs.sch.uk/meetyourteacher/home 

A little update on our learning 

As we enter the fifth week into this academic year, we are learning about lots of exciting 

things. In writing, we have been composing our own losing tales together. The children will 

be innovating their own stories next week. In maths, we are moving onto the four operations, 

starting to add and subtract with larger numbers. We are continuing with our unit on 

the Anglo-Saxons and the Vikings in history, whilst in science, we are still focusing on 

materials. After half term, we will be moving on to look at rainforests.  

Spellings 

Each class is now moving through the spelling scheme, covering Year 4 objectives missed 

during the school closure. Please ensure that children are checking the spellings they have 

written into their homework diaries each week. 

 

Have a lovely week and stay safe,  

          Mr McGarry         Miss Gieron          Miss Keogh       Mrs Sealey 


